
 SACC BOARD Meeting Minutes 

 April 1, 2020, meeting started at 11:30 

 Meeting Held Via ZOOM 

 

In Attendance: Sean Bull, President; Darlene Kmett, Vice President; Sarah Roderick, Secretary; 

Andrew Alton, Treasurer; Quinn Allen, Member at Large; Mike Moos, Executive Assistant. 

 

Opening Comments: President Bull discussed that due to the virus it was decided to video 

conference our meeting. President Bull discussed the features of ZOOM and etiquette rules for 

those not used to this forum. 

 

Agenda for Meeting: We are aware of the effect of virus on local business and how our 

members are hurting. Let’s discuss what we can do for them. 

 

What can we do? Executive Assistant Moos reviewed items already accomplished:  

• We worked with the Village in ascertaining what businesses were affected and how they 

were addressing it. If they remained open, what were their hours and providing service. 

This information was put into a fact sheet and published on the Village website and Face 

Book pages as well as the chambers.  

• SACC text/email club was utilized to notify members of the resources developed. 

• We have been publishing more on our FB page specials, hours and pictures from 

businesses.  

• SBA loan announcements were made on social media.  

• We called all the owners of those businesses that could possibly avail themselves of a 

state grant, to advise them on it and guided them to the Chamber website that 

contained detailed information. 

 

What Can We Do?  

• President Bull will make all board members able to post onto Face book so more posts 

can be made. 

• Provide staff any relevant information or ideas so they can be applied to the website. 

• Suggestion was made that each board member call members to ascertain how they are 

doing and see if there is anything, we can do such as post information, etc.  

 

Fund Raising: The May golf outing was discussed, and it was the consensus of the Board that 

we postpone and reschedule for the fall. Members are going through financial hardships and 

this is not time to solicit for a fund-raiser.  

 

Meeting concluded at 11:45, Minutes Respectively Submitted by Mike Moos 


